
 
June 2018 

News 
Subscribe to our blog! 

Our new website is up and running and will now be our 

main platform for communication. Check it out! 

https://sdmodernquiltguild.com If you are worried about 

missing an update, just subscribe to our blog! (Go to the 

website, click Blog on the top banner and enter your 

email address on the right- you have to do this on a 

computer, not a mobile phone). 

 

Weeks Ringle and Libs Elliott Workshops 

We are working on putting together workshops with 

Weeks Ringle in October and Libs Elliott in December. 

Stay tuned for more details! 

 

Upcoming Board Elections 

Our entire executive board has termed out! It’s time to 

elect a new board. Do you love sewing and quilting? Do 

you wish you could invite the sewlebrity of your choice 

to come teach a workshop or give a lecture? Now is your 

chance!  

 

We have 5 executive positions: 

President 

Leads and schedules meetings and must be named 

on the guild bank accounts. 

 

Vice President of Operations 

Assistant to the President; maintains the membership 

roster; large scale correspondences; assumes 

Presidential role if the President becomes 

unavailable. 

 

Vice President of Activities 

Initiates and plans Guild programming; maintains lists 

of current bees and coordinates with Bee Committee; 

Scheduling of Swaps. 

 

Secretary 

Takes meeting minutes; records all motions made 

and carried out at all meetings; photography 

committee; posting meeting minutes; maintenance of 

communication vehicles. 

 

Treasurer 

Receive and bank all Guild monies, disburse funds as 

authorized by the Executive Board and maintain 

records of all funds. Prepare and present budget and 

financial reports. 

 

If you are interested, please email the board! 

 

San Diego Quilt Show News 

Check out the website www.sandiegoquiltshow.com for 

the new class lists, entry forms and information!  Enter a 

quilt and maybe even win! If you enter a quilt into the 

show, let us know at the August meeting and be entered 

for a SUPER SWEET PRIZE 

 

Freedom Station is the charity of the show and they have 

put out a request for quilts. Any red, white and blue prints 

or solids would be welcome. 

https://www.warriorfoundation.org They have recently 

acquired another facility to house veterans coming out 

of the Balboa Hospital and transitioning to post military 

life. Lauren McGowan will accept any donations and 

deliver. Bring them to the meeting or Sew In. 

 

I hope we can get many entries and, of course, so show 

winners from our Guild. 

 

Anyone wanting to volunteer at the show and therefore 

get free entry check the website. 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Next Quilt-a-long 

Jenny Hoffmeister will lead the next QAL, starting in 

July! We will be doing the Russell quilt 

(https://carolynfriedlander.com/shop/russell-quilt-

pattern-pdf-download/). You’ll need to buy a pattern and 

print it out ahead of time. It’s FPP! 

 

Charity Corner 
 

Keep tagging your charity work! #sdmqgcharity 

Current Charity Drive 

Just in Time for Foster Youth (JIT) My First Home 

Project May – August. 

 

JIT is a program that helps to support those, ages 18 - 

26, who are coming out of the foster care system by 

http://www.sandiegoquiltshow.com/
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providing various services to them to help them become 

self-sufficient and break the cycle of foster care. 

 

We support the My First Home project, which helps to 

set up a first apartment and furnish that apartment. Our 

focus for this trimester is on throw and bed sized quilts - 

quilts should be 50" x 60" or larger. 

 

Quilt Con 2019 Quilt Planning 

The group charity quilt for 2019 is currently being 

planned. The focus for the upcoming Quilt Con is on 

small piecing, which needs to be incorporated, but does 

not need to be the entire focus. Check 

out https://www.quiltcon.com/charity-quilt-challenge-

2019 for more information on the challenge. If anyone 

has any ideas or input they want to contribute, please 

email Kristyn at sdmqgcharity@gmail.com.  

 

 

Current Happenings 
Fussy Cut Sampler -Along 

One more month! 

For all of those who are working on blocks, bring them 

to the July meeting. We'll share our progress with one 

another, as well as any tips or tricks we've learned along 

the way! 

 

If you're still interested in joining, it's not too late! Feel 

free to join in at anytime! The book we're using for the -

along is The Fussy Cut Sampler by Nichole Ramirez 

and Elisabeth Woo. 

 

Classifieds 

Central Sew-in! 

We are seeking someone to coordinate quarterly sew-

ins in a central location, such as Cozy Creative Centre 

or Rosie’s (or somewhere else—you’re in charge!) 

Email Christina. 

 

Seeking Demos 

Share your skills with us and earn a $10 QIAD gift card! 

Sign up to give a 10-minute demo at an upcoming 

meeting. Email Stephanie. 

 

Next meeting: Sunday, July 8th, 11am at Quilt in a Day, 

San Marcos 

 

Next bonus sew-ins: June 24th and July 29th at 11am 

at Quilt in a Day, San Marcos 

 

 

Contact us: 

President – Stephanie Grainger 

sdmqgpresident@gmail.com 

VP Activities – Sue Bouchard  

sdmqgvpactivities@gmail.com 

VP Operations – Christina Rensfield  

sdmqgvpops@gmail.com 

Treasurer – Jill Lombard 

sdmqgtreasurer@gmail.com 

Secretary – Kim Campos  

 

Charity Chair – Kristyn Jansen 

sdmqgcharity@gmail.com 

All Board Members 

sdmqgboard@gmail.com 
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